
We will have limited Building
 Inspectors due to the fires for the

All fire related permits/inspections will 

be at the top of our priority list. 

Again we apologize for any inconvenience this 

may have caused. 

If you have any questions feel free to give  us a 

Call Planning & Building Department 

707-234-6650 

next 2 weeks. We apologize for any
inconvience.




